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And I have a very important request from Santa. You see,

Christmas is quickly approaching and there have been SO many

GOOD kids this year, there appears to be a TOY SHORTAGE! So he

sent me with this special bag of bows and a new mission for us

both. 

 

Each night, he is asking that you place a bow on a toy that you no

longer play with and then I will take it back to the North Pole with

me. The elves there will quickly refurbish it and it will be used for

other boys and girls. 

 

And, this will help make room for the new toys that you will be

receiving this Christmas (I've heard how good you've been while I

was gone!) 

 

THANK YOU for your help with this very special mission!

Your Elf, 

 

I'M BACK! 


